Neighbourhood Plan Working Group
Report to SF Parish Council Meeting Wednesday, Dec 4, 2019

1. Funding
We have been successful in being granted funding of £4,028 from Locality. This will help cover expenditure in developing our Neighbourhood Plan up to the end of March 20120.
We will apply for a further £5,000 grant in March 2020 for consultancy costs for the next financial year.

2. Appointment of Consultants
In line with the recent decision of the Parish Council, we have now appointed Rachel Leggett & Associates/Compass Point to support our work over the next 18-24 months. This appointment is conditional on the Parish Council receiving the above funding into its bank account and the signing of an agreed contract Agreement with the consultant group.
3. Working Group Members
We are pleased to announce a further three residents have come forward to assist in the work of the Neighbourhood Plan for our village.
To enable the members of the Working Group to fully understand what is involved in developing a Neighbourhood Plan we will be holding a Workshop Day in mid-January. This will be led by consultant, Rachel Leggett.
4. Public Consultation Meetings and Publicity
We are now organising an Initial NP Public Consultation Event to be held in mid-February 2020, at SF Village Hall (date to be finalised).
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are putting together publicity for this event as well as flyer giving a short explanation of what a Neighbourhood Plan involves, how it can benefit our village and how residents can get involved in shaping our future.

Jim McNeill
Chair, SFNP Working Group
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